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..M. rs M Y Barney_._~ .... 

27 April 2009 

Dear Mrs Barney 

I understand from my staff that you have contacted them regarding my letter 
to you of 7 April 2009. 

As I have stated in my earlier letter, I do not have any evidence before me to 
give me reasonable cause to suspect that your parents’ deaths were not due 
to natural causes. Therefore, I have no grounds for investigating them further 
or holding Inquests into them. 

Of course, if you have any further evidence regarding the deaths that you 
have not previously provided to the police, you should let them have it to look 
at. If it transpires that they then have suspicions regarding the deaths, the 
police will inform me and I will consider the situation. 

Yours sincerely 

David C Horsley 
Tel: 023 9268 8326 
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